
From: Jim <jim@vivahermosa.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 2:49 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Mayor Pro Tem rotation, council meeting of Dec. 4 

 From Jim Lissner 

Councilmembers: 

Your earlier action regarding the mayor pro tem rotation certainly needs to be examined, but that 
examination should not be cause or excuse to delay discussion of the most serious issue before the 
community, the state of our police department. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Lissner 

12/4/19 SPECIAL MEETING, ITEM 2 - BROWN ACT DEMAND TO "CURE AND CORRECT"
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY JIM LISSNER TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 12/4/19 
AT 2:49 P.M.


